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Mr. R. Thomas, Chief
Materials Radiation Protection Section
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region V
1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210
Walnut Creek, CA 94596

Dear Mr. Thomas:

Your letter of January 19, 1983 informed Kaiser Foundation
Hospital that as a result of the December 13, 1982 inspection, the
violation that no annual radiation safety training was provided to
nursing or general housekeeping staff was identified.

To correct this violation, Kaiser Foundation Hospital has
contracted with Gamma Corporation to provide this training annually.
On February 8, 1983, a nursing inservice will be conducted using a
slide presentation titled " Nursing Care for Radionuclide Therapy
Patients".

On February 9,1983 a training session for Maintenance, House-
keeping and Security will be conducted using the videotape presenta- ition " Radiation Protection for Support Personnel". These audiovisual
materials are available whenever needed for new staff or those unable
to attend the above scheduled meetings.

The date when full compliance will be achieved is February 9,
1983. These actions have been reviewed by the Radiation Safety Com-
mittee and implementation of the training program will be monitored
during semi-annual audits. .
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If you need further clarification or information, please con.
tact me.
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Sincerely,
.

Karen Oshiro '

Administrative Assistant
K0:cg
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